
Cell Cycle 12:12, 1978–1978; June 15, 2013; © 2013 Landes Bioscience

 Correction
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Correction

It has come to the attention of the authors that in their Report, “Evaluation of candidate biomarkers to predict cancer cell sensitivity 
or resistance to PARP-1 inhibitor treatment,” in the October 15, 2012 issue of Cell Cycle, an important source of funding was omitted. 
Dr M. Mistrik was supported by the GACR grant no. 301/11/P554.
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